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Submission: Hi I believe that ESC's rate rise should be approved as I understand and believe the case that has been put 
forward. The information I have received indicates a shortfall in funding assets that will only increase if not addressed 
immediately. There is also a number of some new projects that I am keen to see constructed. If we do nothing then the cost will 
eventually be passed on to our children and this is not the action of a mature community. I ask that you please support the 
application as I am concerned that if nothing is done, then the entire community will suffer the degrading of services.  
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